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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION V

1450 MARIALANE
WALNUTCREEK, CALIFORNIA94596-5368

Pacific Gas and Electric Company
Nuclear Power Generation, B14A
77 Beale Street, Room 1451
P. 0. Box 770000
San Francisco, California 94177

November 24, 1993

Attention: Hr. G. H. Rueger, Senior Vice President and General Hanager
Nuclear Power Generation Business Unit

Subject: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NOS. 50-275/93-29 AND 50-323/93-29

This refers to the routine inspection conducted by H. Hiller, H. Tschiltz,
D. Corporandy, F. Huey and D.. Kirsch during the period from September 29

through November 3, 1993. This inspection examined your activi ties as
authorized by NRC License Nos. DPR-80 and DPR-82. At the conclusion of the-
inspection, the inspectors discussed their findings with members of the PGRE

staff.

Areas examined during this inspection are described in the enclosed inspection
report. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of selective examina-

tionss

of procedures and representative records, interviews with personnel, and
observations by the inspectors.

Based on the results of this inspection, it appears that certain of your
activities were not conducted in,.accordance with NRC requirements, as
discussed in Paragraph 4 of the enclosed inspection report. Because various
procedures were not properly followed, your staff was not in full compliance
with NRC requirements. In view of the corrective actions. your staff has taken
and has planned for future implementation, and because the criteria of the NRC

Enforcement Policy were satisfied, this violation was not cited.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790(a), a copy of this letter, the enclosures, and
your response will be placed in the NRC Public'ocument Room.

Should you have any questions concerning this inspection, we will be pleased
to discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

C. A. VanDenburg , Chief
Reactor Projects Branch

Enclosure: Inspection Report Nos. 50-275/93-29 and 50-323/93-29
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cc w,'enclosure:
Dr. Richard Ferguson, Energy Chair, Sierra Club California
Ms. Nancy Culver, San Luis Obispo Mothers for Peace
Ms. Jacquelyn C. Wheeler
Managing Editor, The County Telegram Tribune
Chairman, San Luis. Obispo County Board of Supervisors
Mr. Truman Burns, California Public Utilities Commission .

Mr. Robert Kinosian, California Public Utilities Commission
Robert R. Wellington, Esq., Diablo Canyon Independent Safety Committee
Mr. Steve Hsu, Radiologic Health Branch, State Department of Health Services
Mr. Peter H. Kaufman, Deputy Attorney General, State of California
Christopher J. Warner, Esq., PG&E

Mr. John Townsend, Vice President and Plant Manager, Diablo Canyon



l

I



bcc w/copy of enclosure:
Docket File
Project Inspector
Resident Inspector
B. Faulkenberry
S. Richards
R. Huey
P. Johnson
S. Peterson, NRR
G. Cook

bcc w/o enclosure:
N. Smith
J. Bianchi
D. Clevenger
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